
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  16th September 2020 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor C Hotham. 

Bus services across the district have been withdrawn, the county council are 
unwilling to provide a subsidy. This council finished the last financial year with over a 
£1,000,000 surplus some of which could be used to fund local minibus services. 
  
“The motion therefore asks That Council refer this motion to Cabinet asking that 
they reconsider the Bromsgrove Alliance budget proposal for the introduction of, or 
support for third party provision of, shopper/shuttle minibuses together with the 
financial implications and funding options available for consideration as part 
of the review of the Medium Term Financial Plan 2021/22- 2024/25. 

 

 


